
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 30, 2013

TO: Honorable Harold V. Dutton, Jr., Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1092 by Martinez, "Mando" (Relating to the disciplinary suspension of firefighters

and police officers in certain municipalities.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code relating to the disciplinary suspension of
firefighters and police officers in certain municipalities. The Texas Fire Fighters' Pension
Commissioner indicated no fiscal impact is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The Texas Municipal Police Association reported no fiscal impact to the budget or members is
anticipated. The Houston Police Department reported no fiscal impact is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 325 Fire Fighters' Pension Commissioner
LBB Staff: UP, KKR, TP
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